
Our unity is our strength! Our unity is our strength! 
On Friday we presented management with our unity petition with over 200 signatures from all our 
coworkers. We’ll continue taking action to show our solidarity and strength and push management to do 
the right thing!

“Compensation is needed for us to feel we are heard and valued. Let’s continue with out 
vigilance until we achieve our goal. Let’s stick as one!”    
– Curie Halos, CNA, Float

“We need management to comply 
with what members need rather than 
putting employees under the rug. We 

need them to compensate us fairly to 
make life bearable.”   

– Peter Karuri, CNA, MedSurg
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We continue to lead with our We continue to lead with our 
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Next bargaining dates:Next bargaining dates:
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We need more from management in We need more from management in 
order to support our families!order to support our families!

	y Fair pay – Competitive wages and 
premiums 

	y Staffing that keeps our patients safe 
	y Quality affordable health care
	y Respect for the important work we do 
	y Workplace safety 	9November 26th

	9December 5th
	9December 11th 
	9December 18th

We’re moving forward for a brighter future at Auburn Medical Center. We met with management for our 
fourth bargaining session on Friday. It was clear that we are quite far apart on wages and other economic 
proposals. Management proposed taking away the premium in lieu of benefits for our per diem staff. 
That would negatively impact so many of our members. We need unity now more than ever to push 
management to do the right thing and bring more to the table.

Bargaining update


